
All CWRU Emeriti are considered regular members of the Emeriti Academy, and need not apply for membership.  

Please feel free to contact the CWRU Office of Emeriti Affairs with any questions including benefits or programming.  

Rebecca Weiss, Director, rez4@case.edu;  Kelly Marcus, Coordinator, krm78@case.edu  216-368-0705  

Emeriti Lunches 
CWRU Emeriti Academy invites you attend an informal lunch with your Emeriti 

colleagues on the second Wednesday of  each month throughout the academic year.   
The Group will be meeting at Michelson & Morley on Wednesday, May 9th, in the 

Tinkham Veale University Center at noon.  
Please RSVP by the preceding Friday to emeritiaffairs@case.edu 

Emeriti Book Club 

 

For fans of British author John le Carré, writer of espionage novels,  
and for those who just simply enjoy reading, please join us 

Thursday, April 19th, 11:30am-1:00pm,  
for a book discussion with your Emeriti colleagues. 

 

The group will discuss le Carre's 2017 novel A Legacy of Spies,  
as well as his memoir The Pigeon Tunnel: Stories from My Life. 

 

Read some of one or both books, enjoy a tasty lunch, and feel free to bring 
a guest! Please RSVP to emeritiaffairs@case.edu before April 16th. 

Commencement 2018 
 

We welcome your participation in the annual University Commencement Convocation, which takes place on 
Sunday, May 20, 2018, at 9:30 a.m. in the Veale Convocation, Athletic and Recreation Center.  

Emeriti faculty who are interested in marching with other emeriti in the academic procession for the morning 
Commencement Convocation should register with the Office of Emeriti Affairs.   

 

Please contact Rebecca Weiss, Director, at rez4@case.edu, or Kelly Marcus, Coordinator, at krm78@case.edu. 
The Office of Emeriti Affairs can assist emeriti faculty in renting regalia if needed, and can also assist with 

registration for a specific school’s diploma ceremony.   

 

If you prefer to enjoy University Commencement from a seat in the audience without your regalia, a ticket will 
be reserved for you.  You may reserve up to two tickets (for you and a guest) to sit in the audience.  

 

Please contact us by Monday, April 23, 2018 (by the 16th if you are ordering regalia)  
and let us know whether you plan to attend.  

[U]Tech SmartPhone Workshop  
Many of us own a smartphone but are only familiar with its most basic functions. Learn from CWRU 
[U]Tech experts about the many features of this underutilized technology and impress your family and 

friends! Join us on Thursday, May 3rd, for a workshop with [U]Tech personnel on optimal use of 
smart phones (iPhone and Android). Space is limited. Please contact emeritiaffairs@case.edu to check 

availability and RSVP by May 1st.  


